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“It was then, in a year, and even in a decade, that shall be nameless, that upon one Tuesday morning in autumn we found two visitors of European fame within the walls of our humble room in Baker Street.”




The Adventure of the Second Stain.
October, 1998

Dear Fellow Mycroftians,


We will gather for the first meeting of the season at the Corinthian Club, 930 James Street, Syracuse, New York.  We will meet in the loveliest bar in town, at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 21, 1998 for drinks  (cash bar) followed by dinner at 7:00.  


Dinner will consist of Soup, Salad, Bow-tie Pasta with Chicken and Apple Strudel a-la-mode for dessert.  The cost for this will be $15.00 per person.  There is a minimum number, 25, required.  Therefore, I must have your check by October 15.  If by that day there are not have enough, all checks will be returned.  Please make the check to Carol Cavalluzzi or the Corinthian Club and send them to Carol Cavalluzzi, 108 Marvin Road, Syracuse, NY 13207.


Let us be prepared to discuss The Adventure of the Second Stain by bringing your questions and comments.  George Bodine has some items of interest to bring up and we might even prevail upon the Coppolas and/or the Brieaddys to regale us with tales of their Sherlockian Cruise.  Also included on the agenda will be announcements of upcoming events.  So mark your calendars for this event and bring your calendars to plan for the future.


Hope to see you there, where all friends of Sherlock Holmes are welcome.

   






Mysteriously yours,








The Mycroft Holmes Society









Of Syracuse 

“Ah, yes, that's another matter -- a mere trifle, but the sort of thing you take an interest in -- queer, you know, and what you might call freakish."





The Adventure of the Second Stain.
